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SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 
 
11. REPORT OF THE CABINET 
 

The following matters were considered by Cabinet at its meeting on 14 
September 2021 and in respect of item 2, also by the Economic Prosperity 
Scrutiny Committee.  The recommendations and comments (where 
appropriate) are as set out below:- 

 

Cabinet Report No. 1 
 

Cabinet, 14 September 2021 

Update to Constitution: 
Procurement Procedure 
Rules and Review of 
Financial Thresholds 

The Cabinet recommended the Council to:- 
 
(i) approve the proposed revised 

Procurement Procedure Rules (as 
contained in Appendix A to the 
report) and the increases to financial 
thresholds set out in paragraphs 5.1 
to 5.7 of the report, and 

 
(ii) authorise the Assistant Director of 

Law and Governance to amend the 
Constitution accordingly, including 
the making of any consequential 
amendments, stylistic or 
typographical changes, to ensure 
consistency throughout the 
Constitution. 

 

Cabinet Report No. 2 
 

Cabinet, 14 September 2021 

Licensing Act 2003 – 
Review of Cumulative 
Impact Assessment 

The Cabinet recommended to Council that 
the existing CIA should cease as from 19 
September 2021, and that a CIA be further 
considered in the next 6-12 months subject 
to the availability of all relevant data at that 
time. 
 
The report was also referred to the 
Economic Prosperity Scrutiny Committee 
for further advice and consideration.  The 
Scrutiny Committee supported the 
recommendation that the existing CIA 
should cease as from 19 September 2021 
and that a CIA be further considered in the 
next 6-12 months subject to the availability 
of all relevant data at that time.  The 
Committee also expressed its concern at 
the short timescales for consultation with 
regard to this report. 
 

 


